
                 O’Leary Daily Bulletin 
      Monday 

February 6, 2017 
 

Quote of the day 

“Originality is the art of concealing your source.”~ Franklin P. Jones 

 

Lunch  

 Chicken Alfredo 

 Mixed Vegetables 

Sweet Corn /Peaches 

Low Fat Milk 

Deli Turkey Sandwich 

Hamburger 

 

Student News 

 
 Mark your calendars!   Family Fun Night has been rescheduled for Monday, February 

6th from 5:30-8:00 pm. 
 

 ISAT Prep: This class is for students who were selected to improve their ISAT scores 
with minor intervention. The class will focus on test-taking skills, preparatory aspects 
related to the ISAT, and testing aspects related to science, reading/writing and math. 
It will run each Tuesday and Thursday from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. in room A-32. 
Transportation will be provided for those students who need it. See Mr. Hilles if you 
have questions.  

 

 Credit Recovery:  This class is for any student who has lost credit due to failing 

grades or attendance. Students have been assigned a teacher who will work with them 

as they complete the work needed to recover their credit.  The class with run each 

Tuesday and Thursday from 3:00-4:00.  Students must meet all requirements to    

receive their Semester 1 credit.  The instructors are Mrs. Frost A-31 

Mrs. McFarlin B-16, and Miss Carter B-17.  If you have questions about this class, 

please contact Mrs. McFarlin. 

 Announcing Teacher of the Month Program.  Each month, October-March, a 
secondary and elementary teacher is selected from the nominations we receive 
during the year to receive our Teacher or the Month Award.  It is an easy process, 
and if you look at the website, and click on the Nominate a Teacher tab, it will 
explain everything.  Each teacher who receives the honor gets $100, a hand carved 
apple, and also is our guest to the Red Apple Gala in April.  One of these 
distinguished individuals will be name TFSD Education Foundation Teacher of the 
Year, and represent TFSD at the state level for Idaho Teacher of the Year.  This is our 



way of recognizing teachers who go “above and beyond” for our students.  I know 
you have outstanding teachers in your buildings, but we are not getting many or 
even any nominations from your buildings.  Anyone can nominate an outstanding 
teacher; a student, a colleague, a parent, a friend, etc.  You just can’t nominate 
yourself!  We are encouraging you to share this with your PTSO, on your websites, 
with your parents, your students, your staff, everyone!  We want to see your 
buildings represented! For more details go to http://twinfallsschoolfoundation.com.  
 

 Boosters!!! Boosters now have new spirit wear available for purchase!  New styles 
and designs!  If you would like to take a look at what they have, there are a few 
samples in the office.  Also, go to olearyboosters.com and see the new line of 
apparel. If you are interested in purchasing something, please order directly on that 
site.  Your order will be delivered to the school in 1-2 weeks from Quick Draw.  The 
Boosters will not be keeping an inventory of these items as in the past; it can only be 
purchased on-line.    

 
 Half-Price Sale:  The Spirit Gear currently in stock is on sale now for 50% off.  Come 

check out the gear after school.  Many sizes still available.   
 

 
Sports  

 Monday Feb. 6th 
Boys Basketball 
White Home vs East Minico 5:00 
 

 Wednesday Feb. 8th 
Boys Basketball 
White @ Jerome @ 5:00 Depart 3:45 
 

 Thursday Feb. 9th 
Boys Basketball 
Red @ Kimberly @ 4:00 Depart 3:15 
 

 Twin Falls Boy’s basketball is having their ALL-you can eat Crab Feed 
on Feb. 11th from 3:00 pm to 8:00 pm @ TFHS Cafeteria. The tickets 
are $35.00 a person if you would like to purchase any tickets please 
contact Rocky Eller at ellerro@tfsd.org. 

 
 GRIZ OPEN TRYOUTS for 12u Twin Falls Griz Fast Pitch 

Traveling Softball Team** 
DATE: THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9TH 
TIME: 6-8 PM 
PLACE: TWIN FALLS HIGH SCHOOL HITTING FACILITY 

http://twinfallsschoolfoundation.com/
mailto:ellerro@tfsd.org


NEED: Appropriate clothes (may be cold that day), cleats, your own 
mitt, and bat if you have one. We will have some bats available for 
those who do not have their own. Interested players should contact Head 
Coach Justin Bohrn at (208)404-2762, Assistant Coach Troy 
Jensen at {208)420-1294, or Assistant Coach Jeff McMurdie {208)731-6393 
for more information. 

 
 

 Be sure to add the new Ski Trip date Feb. 17th on a Friday, to your calendar.  The bus 
departure will be 2:30 from school, return 10:00p.m. 

 
This week duties 1/30-3/6 

 
 

AM INSIDE B BUILDING/Cafeteria Nelson; Frost  

 

AM INSIDE FOYER AREA  Montoya; Fistolera 

PM INSIDE FOYER AREA  Montoya; Fistolera 

AM BUS  McFarlin, Skip; Corder 

PM BUS  Schwabedissen; 
Christensen 

 
 
1 = AM 1 by B BUILDING and 1 in CAFETERIA for BREAKFAST DUTY (2 people)  
2 = AM INSIDE FOYER AREA DUTY (1 person)  
3 = PM INSIDE FOYER AREA DUTY (1 person)  
4 = AM BUS DUTY (2 people)  
5 = PM BUS DUTY (2 people) 
 

 
 

 
 

 


